Message

From: Jo Nuno [jonuno231@gmail.com]

Sent: 7/22/2020 2:51:07 PM

To: Jose O. Cortes [/o=Inglewood/ou=Exchange Administrative Group
(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=dalddelcb5e4412185ec167b860h366e-lose O. Cortes]

CC: Maria Cortes [mcortes@tonslogistics.com]; Yesenia Vazquez [yesenia.vazquez10@gmail.com];
matjeremy.cortes@ca.rr.com

Subject: Re: Clippers EIR Approved by Coty Council

Nice .!!!

Sent from my iPhone

On Jul 22, 2020, at 11:17 AM, Jose O. Cortes <jcortes@cityofinglewood.org> wrote:

Hello all,
It is a done deal.
The LA Clippers will break ground on their new Arena in Inglewood next year,

Best Regards,

Jose O. Cortes

Human Resources Divecior
Cizy (,y“ﬁzgfﬁwomf
Jeartesiacitvolinglewoond ory
(310) 412-5460

From: James Butts

Sent: Wednesday, July 22, 2020 10:19 AM

To: Everyone Group <EveryoneGroup@cityofinglewood.org>
Subject: Clippers EIR Approved by Coty Council

Inglewood approves environmental report for Clippers arena - Los Angeles Times
https//www latimes.com/sports/clippers/story/2020-07-21/environmental-report-clippers-arena-approved-
inglewood-city-council
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